
 

 

 
         Date: 13 Dec 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

I am pleased to announce that KJS will return to its previous dismissal time of 2:45 p.m. from 9/1/23 
onwards. This has come about because being able to eat lunches in classrooms has enabled us to 
adjust the current timetable to maximise learning and teaching time for our students. 

  

Please note that our bus companies have been informed of this change and will modify their 
schedules accordingly. 

  

Kind regards, 

Jamie  

 


